
Northstowe Community Forum 29th March 2023  

Northstowe Community Forum will take place on 29th March. There will be a diverse range of 

stakeholders that will provide updates and interesting topics of conversation.  

 

Networkers Meeting is scheduled for 8th February, more details and an agenda will be 

shared nearer the time.  

 

Subject specific Drop-in 

The CDOs hosted a drop-in at the Secondary College in December and we’re hoping to 

make this a regular occurrence, we would welcome suggestions on future themes. 

 

Defibrillator 

The AED, now located at Pathfinder primary School, is due to be serviced by a professional 

contractor beginning of February. A local resident with extensive knowledge of AEDs has 

also been in touch and offered to assist in looking after it in the future.  

 

Warm Hubs  

We are continuing to support the Town Council with the Warm Hubs and will aim to come 

along to some of the sessions.  

The Community Development Team are also working with the Children’s Centre to support 

their Family Warm Space sessions which will take place on a Thursday morning at 

Pathfinder School. 

 

Northstowe Allotments  

We are supporting the Northstowe Horticultural Association to identify volunteers for the 

Community Day on 4th February to work on the Community Garden.  

 

 

 

 

 


